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Year 6 Residential Trip – 6-8 July 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
With the end of the school year fast approaching, it is time to turn our attentions towards this 
year’s residential trip to Runways End with Year 6. 
 
We are sure that both you and the children are excited and nervous for the trip and so we 
are providing a parent information evening at school from 5.00pm on Tuesday 14th June, 
to give you as parents and children some information on what we will be doing and how the 
trip will run, as well as opportunities to answer any questions. 
 
In preparation for the trip, the centre has provided us with the list below of recommended 
essential items, which the children will require. If you need any support in equipping your 
children with any of the items listed, please let either your child’s teacher or the school office 
knows as soon as possible. 
 
Recommended essential Items 
Sleeping Bag 
Bottom Sheet 
Pillow in a pillowcase 
Towel 
Wash kit (shower gel, deodorant, toothbrush, etc) 
Water bottle 
Torch 
Plastic bag / bin liner for laundry and wet clothes 
Whole body covering pyjamas 
Warm jumper or fleece and a hat and gloves - even in summer it can be cool in the evenings 
Waterproof jacket and trousers 
Change of clothes for each day 
One set of smart clothes (for a disco) 
Two pairs of comfortable trainers – we are going on the water so one pair may get wet 
(water shoes are also fine if you have them but not essential) 
Slippers, sliders, or clean indoor shoes 
Sun cream and sun hat 
Medication (where appropriate given to your Group Leader) 
 
No child is permitted to bring their mobile phone or any other electronic devices. They will be 
excited to tell you all about their time away when they return. School staff will be contactable 
via the school office should any urgent needs arise. 
 
Children may bring a snack for the morning, but they will not require a lunch for the first day, 
as we will eat on arrival at the centre. 
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to speak to the Year 6 
team or for any payment related queries, to the school office team. 
 
Many thanks 
Mr Lee and Mrs Pesani 
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